
 
 

IN SPACE 

FEELING THE BUILT ENVIRONMENT 
 

12pm-1pm, Tues 19th March 2024 

Muirhead Tower 429 

Join us for the first in a series of workshops focusing on diverse 

experiences of built sensory environment. 
This workshop is co-led by the Neurodiversity Staff Network and the Imagining Wellbeing strand of 

the Centre for Urban Wellbeing. For more information or to join future events, please email Dorothy 

Butchard (d.butchard@bham.ac.uk) and Jeremy Kidwell (j.kidwell@bham.ac.uk). 

More information:  https://feeling-the-built-environment.eventbrite.co.uk 

 

 
This event is part of Neurodiversity 

Celebration Week at University of 

Birmingham – follow the QR code to 

find out more & see events.  

https://feeling-the-built-environment.eventbrite.co.uk/

